
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Reading Recovery Australia has launched a website which offers schools, 
leaders, teachers and families a wide range of information to deepen 
understandings about Reading Recovery. 
 
Links to current research and studies about Reading Recovery and the effective 
implementation of Reading Recovery in a whole school team approach to 
improving literacy outcomes for students, whilst building teacher capacity, are 
now available on the website which can be located here. 
 
Reading Recovery Professional Learning for new and experienced teachers will 
be available to all schools in 2022.  Please contact Helen Bettes:  
hbettes@dobcel.catholic.edu.au for further information. 

http://readingrecovery.org.au/
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